                                                                                                                                                                                                                           ANNOUNCEMENTS – 4/25/2024: 

ATTENTION SENIORS:  If you still haven’t ordered your cap and gown, we have extra gowns, caps, and tassels for purchase in the main office.  Remember, you MUST have a cap and gown to participate in the graduation ceremony on May 21.
ALSO:  If you weren’t able to pick up your cap, gown, and other graduation items on March 7 during lunch periods, please pick up your items in the main office when you are able to. 

Please read till 4/26
Rebel Yell's last event of the school year- Rebel Olympics is Friday May 3rd.
Save the Date- tickets go on sale next week.
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